
The Insurance Agency of the Republic of Srpska supported the initiative of the 

Center for the Improvement of the Insurance Market and Financial Services – 

COFUS and Advantis Brokera a.d. Banja Luka sent to the National Assembly of the 

Republic of Srpska to amend the Law on Income Tax (“Official Gazette of the 

Republic of Srpska” number: 91/06, 128/06, 120/08, 71/10, 1/11 and 107/13). 

The initiative is based on the conclusions of the round table entitled “Voluntary health 

insurance and life insurance in the function of supporting public funds while increasing 

the investment potential of insurance companies”, held on December 5, 2013. in Banja 

Luka. 

The changes refer to tax deductions for the payment of voluntary health and life 

insurance premiums for workers by employers. 

 


